



September 23, 2015

Dear Program Participants & Volunteers,

In light of recent media attention, we wanted to quell any of your concerns regarding the continuation of the Amherst Meals on Wheels (AMOW) program.

You have our assurances that the AMOW program is strong with a solid staff and loyal volunteers leading the organization. The AMOW Board of Directors is in a transition phase.

The people we serve are of a paramount importance and it is our daily goal to ensure that everyone we serve has not only their nutritional needs met, but also a friendly volunteer visiting and that any other needs are also addressed.

Any future decisions regarding AMOW will involve all key stakeholders, program participants, volunteers and staff. We aim to have this process smooth and transparent.

We appreciate your continued support and confidence in the Amherst Meals on Wheels program while we work through this process. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact Pamela M. Krawczyk at 636-3055 extension 3117 or via email at: pkrawczyk@amherst.ny.us.

Sincerely,

Pamela M. Krawczyk

Director

Amherst Senior Center

NaceSept Jammy Sacobs

Tammy Jacobs

Acting Director

Amherst Meals on Wheels